
 

 

Friends of Atascadero Lake Board meeting October 21, 2014 

 

 Meeting called to order by Paul Murphy 

 Approval of Minutes from Sept. 16, 2014 

Revised treasurer’s report as of 10/27/14  

Account Balance   783.26 

Credits     240.00 

Debits           564.00 

      

Current Balance    459.26      

 Jon Trumbull gave a report on the Lake Perimeter Clean Up Day saying all went well. We could 

have used more volunteers to accomplish more. Tom Jamason from the Parks Department said 

we would be able to obtain official sponsorship of the lake perimeter. We all agreed in the 

future we need signage posted so folks know who is doing the work. Letters were written to city 

officials, the Tribune and the Atascadero News thanking the city for approving and co-

sponsoring the event and the help of two park employees and green waste dumpsters. 

 Don Lynge updated us on the Lake Park Kiosk. They are working through the paperwork and 

necessary permits. 

 We completed the MOU with the city 

 The neighborhood yard sale will be November 8th. Please remember to contact Beverly Hillstrom 

busybjh@sbcglobal.net if you have an interest in participating. An informational flyer will be 

produced to have at the sale tables. 

 Next Board Meeting will be November 18th, 6:00pm in the Pavilion. 

Update on dredging by David Athey, Deputy Director Public Works: By the way, today is the last day of 

lake dredging.  We have exhausted our funding and contingency.  The good news is we have added 

about 4.5 million gallons of capacity to the lake by removing approximately 22,500 cubic yards of 

material.    It’s okay to pass this on.   
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We will be finishing with cleanup and erosion control this week.  Now let’s cross our fingers for a very 
rainy year. 

Thanks, 

David 

 

We sincerely thank the City of Atascadero for organizing and completing this project. It is a very 
important step towards a sustainable Atascadero Lake. 


